SPOKANE AIRPORT BOARD
CONCOURSE ‘C’ BOILER MODIFICATIONS, PROJECT #19-44-1962
INVITATION FOR BID

The Spokane Airport Board invites you to bid on the Concourse ‘C’ Boiler Modifications, Project
# 19-44-1962. The Scope of work includes but is not limited to: Disassembly, cleaning, re-
assembly of approximately 22 sections / 120 feet of boiler flue line. Replacement of two sets of
boiler controls.

A MANDATORY pre-bid meeting and walk through will be held at the Irv Reed Center, 9211
West McFarlane Rd., Spokane WA, 99224 on Tuesday, February 18, 2020 at 10:00 AM. Major
subcontractors are encouraged to attend; however, it is mandatory for Prime Contractors only.
Any bid submitted by a firm, which did not attend this pre-bid conference, will be rejected.

Sealed bids will be received by the Spokane Airport Board at the Spokane International Airport,
9000 West Airport Drive, Suite 204, Spokane, Washington 99224, no later than Wednesday,
February 26, 2020 at 2:00 PM. It shall be the duty of each Bidder to submit his/her bid on or
before the hour and date specified. Bids will be opened and publicly read aloud at the
designated time. Any bids received after the time for opening cannot, and will not be
considered.

Contract Documents are available at www.siaplanroom.com.

A Contract according to the Bidding Documents and Addendums (if applicable) shall be signed
prior to work commencing.

Questions during the bid period should be directed to Margaret Merin at
mmerin@spokaneairports.net.

The Spokane Airport Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any informality,
to accept any alternate bids, and to make such award that it deems to be in the best interest of
the Airport. The Spokane International Airport is an Equal Opportunity Employer and
encourages Disadvantaged Business Enterprises and Small Businesses to participate in the
competitive bidding process.



